
 

NATIONAL PENSION SCHEME AUTHORITY 

 
CALL FOR SUPPLIER REGISTRATION ON THE ZAMBIA PUBLIC 

PROCUREMENT AUTHORITY (ZPPA) ELECTRONIC GOVERNMENT 
PROCUREMENT (e-GP) SYSTEM 

 
The National Pension Scheme Authority is calling all bidders and consultants that wish 
to do business with the Authority to register as suppliers on the ZPPA e-GP platform 
if not yet registered. This is pursuant to the provisions of section 16 (1) of the Public 
Procurement Act No. 8 of 2020 and Circular No. 7 of 2021, which mandates all 
Procuring Entities to use the e-GP system for all procurements of goods, works, non-
consulting and consulting services. All suppliers and consultants enlisted in the 
categories below: 
 

1. Goods 
2. Works 
3. Consulting Services 
4. Non-Consulting Services 

 
NAPSA therefore wishes to encourage all bidders and consultants in the above listed 
categories to register their Companies on the e-GP system as all tenders will be floated 
using the e-GP platform. For more details on how to register your Company and 
participate in tenders using the e-GP system, kindly get in touch with the ZPPA e-GP 
helpdesk on: 
 
Email: egphelp@zppa.org.zm 
 
Phone Numbers: +260 2113 77415, +260 2113 77416, +260 9704 12200,  

+260 9680 06707, +260 9570 91050  
 
 
Senior Manager Procurement 
For/Director General 
NATIONAL PENSION SCHEME AUTHORITY  
 
 

Be Smart, Secure Your Future 
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